
Thank you so much for your dedication and persistence on this issue. I’m writing to express my 
support for H237 and the expanded prescriptive authority it outlines. The updated training 
requirements and emphasis on collaboration with psychiatrists demonstrate a thoughtful and 
responsible approach to improving access to care in Vermont. 

Please feel free to include my name among the psychologists who support this bill. 

Warmly, 
Kathryn 
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